NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

FORT BEND COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 25

TO:  THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF FORT BEND COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY
DISTRICT NO. 25 AND TO ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Fort Bend County Municipal Utility
District No. 25 (the “District”) will hold a special meeting, open to the public, on Saturday,
January 21, 2023, at 9:00 a.m., at the District Administration Building, located at 10347
Clodine Road, Richmond, Texas, 77407, inside the boundaries of the District, for the following
purposes:

1. Participate in a workshop regarding the financial activities of municipal utility
districts,

L. Such other matters that may come before the Board.

// MM i} o A

¢ .‘f S
Lo | ! :

k-\ 2\(1 % TR S fT ”% g 4 f

Terrie Sechrist
Attorney for the District
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